
 

If needed, please feel free to contact us at: a.lucarelli@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk or h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

Certificates and Awards 

Curriculum Certificate 

 

4th George for his super spelling skills! 

11th Rylee for fantastic independent  

sounding out. 

 

Christian Value/ Diamond 9 Certificate 

 

4th Isla Being a good friend and creative  

writing 

25th  Molly For ‘flourishing’ as a storyteller. 

 

Year 1 

Mrs Lucarelli and Miss  

Courtney’s Weekly  

Newsletter. 

11th March 

Open Door Wednesday 3:15-3:30pm 

 

Dates for Your Diary 
 

16th & 17th March Parents’ Evening 

4th April Easter Celebration Day 

5th April 10am Easter Service In 

school—Parents welcome. 

6th April Break Up at 2pm  

Parents Evening 

The sign up sheets can now be 

found in the entrance hall for 

our face to face parents eve-

nings next week. Please phone 

the office if you can’t make it 

into school to sign up. 

 

Reverend Peter 

Sadly, we will soon be saying goodbye to 

Reverend Peter, as he moves to take a po-

sition in a new parish. Reverend Peter has 

been an important part of our school fami-

ly, coming in to school regularly to lead 

collective worship. We wish him well as he 

moves onto his new appointment but he 

will be missed. If you would like to contrib-

ute to a leaving gift, please send in money in 

a clearly marked envelope. 

Home Learning  

If your child is feeling well, but having to 

isolate due to a positive COVID test, please 

find suggestions for different learning activ-

ites on the school website. If you would 

like further work for your child to com-

plete, please contact us directly  on the 

emails below. 

Toy Sale 
 

As part of out Lent giving we will be raising 

money to help support those facing crisis in the 

Ukrane. The money raised will go to the British 

Red Cross as they continue to help those in 

direct need. 

In order to raise money we will be holding a 

Toy Sale on the 31st March in school time. 

Children will be able to bring money up to the 

amount of £5. 

For this to go ahead, we are asking for dona-

tions of books and toys in good condition to be 

brought into school, from the 24th March. 

In order to make the day more special, children 

will also be able to come to school in non uni-

form, in the colours of the Ukrainian flag, blue 

and yellow. 


